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Good Afternoon, 
 
As you all know from Dr. Olzacki's letter sent home on Wednesday, students at Woodbury Middle School will 
be returning to in-person learning beginning Tuesday, January 19. Students will attend classes in person on 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday. Please note that Wednesdays will continue to be a remote learning 
day with asynchronous learning and teacher support time for students. The daily schedule with detailed times 
may be found ​here​.  
 
We will continually monitor all safety protocols to ensure student and staff safety. For students who are 
full-time remote learners, classes may no longer be live-streamed for the full class period. There may be a 5 to 
10-minute live introduction by the teacher, and then students will be asked to visit the google classroom to 
complete assigned work. Full-time remote learners are asked to utilize the google classroom help desk on their 
teacher's page to ask questions about assignments or support. Teachers will also be available to assist full-time 
remote learners during the 7:15-8:15 am time slot and Wednesdays. 
 
Those who opt ​NOT​ to have their student(s) return to in-person learning should complete the​ Remote 
Learning Request Survey​ (linked here) ​even if you have provided previous notification. ​This survey should 
be completed by Monday, January 11, 2021, for each of your students in the district. 
 
Students returning to full time learning from remote learning will need to complete the ​Region 14 Request to 
Return Form​ before returning to school. 
 
A few reminders for our returning students: 

● Lockers were assigned before full-time distance learning. Students may use lockers for coats only and 
will be able to access them at the start and end of the school day 

● Phones should be off and secured in backpacks 
● FREE breakfasts and FREE lunches​, paid for through monies provided by the U.S. government, are 

available in all our schools every day 
● Mask breaks will be given and scheduled through grade-level teams 

 
We are excited to have our students return to school, and as always, please contact us with any questions. 
 
Bill Nemec, Principal  
Suzi Greene, Assistant Principal 

  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GcxMYEBtheE8CJMNxZqTp-9yDJxJpQ7D2_Ddsu1nt1E/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7F-MzN7lUTD4ZUgMK2CliVPoVKXpblVQzmsxgie-_lG2E8g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7F-MzN7lUTD4ZUgMK2CliVPoVKXpblVQzmsxgie-_lG2E8g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1602767502/region14/pcpqnqigcxg2yax5yesk/RequesttoReturnFromRemoteLearning.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1602767502/region14/pcpqnqigcxg2yax5yesk/RequesttoReturnFromRemoteLearning.pdf

